
Now recruiting Haunted Halloween enthusiasts!  We are 

looking for volunteers to help plan, make and incorporate 

the scenes for our Halloween event.  We are also looking for 

volunteers to help play ghouls for our haunted event.  If you 

would like to volunteer to be part of our 2018 Haunted  

Halloween event, please register at the Connolly Recreation 

Center’s office.  We are looking for approximately 30  

volunteers.  Everyone who volunteers must be willing to 

play the role that they are assigned to.  Youth volunteers 

must have a parent signature to participate.  Volunteers in 

8th grade through 16 years must have a parent volunteer 

with them.  Interested parties should register by June 8.   

If you have any questions, please contact Carol Healy,  

carol@medinahparkdistrict.org  
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